
From: Christopher Castro <chris.castro@cityoforlando.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 3:04:42 PM 
To: Dominic Sims <DSims@iccsafe.org> 
Subject: ICC vote  
  
Mr. Sims --  
 

I am aware that several organizations are challenging the results and the process of the 2021 
code development process.  
 

I wanted to voice my support of the ICC process as it stands in the 2021 code 
development voting.  
 

A lot of effort was made by municipalities in this state to follow the ICC guidelines to become 
members, register to be a governmental voting member, and vote using the cdp-access tool.  
 

Many local governments do not have the means to send all eligible voting members to the 
meetings in person so having the online cdp-access is of great benefit to have a larger 
percentage of eligible voting members participate in the code development process.  
 

Thank you to you and your staff for maintaining the integrity of this system. 
 

Chris Castro, LEED GA, CPB 

Director, Office of Sustainability & Resilience  

City of Orlando  

400 South Orange Avenue, 3rd floor  

Orlando, FL 32801  

P: (407)-246-3463  
C: (407)-202-5312 
cityoforlando.net/greenworks 

2018 Public Official of the Year 
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